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Local Law 149 of 2017: Professionally Certified 
Filings Prohibited for Buildings where Owners have 
been Found Guilty of Tenant Harassment 

 
 

Effective December 28, 2017, the Department of Buildings will prohibit 
any professionally certified filings for buildings where there has been 
a finding of harassment by a court of competent jurisdiction.  

 
This prohibition will be based on the list of addresses published on the Department of 
Housing Preservation & Development’s website pursuant to Local Law 47 of 2014. 
 
For more information, please visit the Codes section of the Department of Buildings’ 
website. 

http://www1.nyc.gov/site/hpd/renters/harassment.page
http://www1.nyc.gov/site/hpd/renters/harassment.page
http://www1.nyc.gov/site/buildings/codes/codes.page

